
  

 
 
 
April 28, 2021 
 
Re:  Confirmed COVID-19 Case 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
Unity School District was notified today that it has an individual who has tested positive for COVID-19.  
The necessary health safety precautions identified by the CDC and DPI are being taken at the school.   
 
The individual who has tested positive will be excluded from school.  Children and staff who interacted 
closely with the individual will be contacted by the school nurse. These individuals will be excluded from 
school for 7-, 10-, or 14-days from their last date of exposure to the positive individual.   
 
To ensure the continuation of the in-person learning model, it is important that you do not send your child 
to school if they are ill or are experiencing COVID related symptoms.  If your child is ill, please keep them 
home and contact Nurse Julie at 715-825-3515 x3010.   
 
Please see the Unity School District website for further details at www.unity.k12.wi.us.   
 
 
Thank you,  
 
 
 
 
 
 
Brandon W. Robinson, District Administrator 
 
Cc:  Julie McClelland-Komorouski, Unity School Nurse 
Polk County Health Department 


